
Good evening,  Mike, Nash and Howard, 
 

The Ukiah Valley Fire District has an item on the consent calendar (item 4v) for 
tomorrow's Board of Supervisors meeting adopting local ammendments to the 2019 
California Fire Code. Some of these ammendments with regards to fire sprinklers and 
fire access road construction may be of interest to your departments.  Has Ukiah Valley 
Fire given you an opportunity to review and comment on these ammendments? If not, I 
recommend that you ask the Board to pull the agenda item and give you and the public 
an opportunity to review and comment on the proposed ammendments at the next 
Board meeting. 
 

Thank you for your time and kind consideration of this request. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Scott Ward, CBO 
 

 


